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Dear Parents, Teachers, and Students, 

 

SUBJECT:  Graduation – The Class of 2020 

 

Enko Bonanjo will celebrate the Graduation of the Class of 2020.  Due to 

circumstances and precautions prompted by the COVID-19 pandemic, the 

celebration will be somewhat different this year. 

 

First, this week students will be invited to the school, a few at a time.  Graduation 

photographs in graduation gowns will be taken.  Graduation certificates will be 

presented. 

 

Second, the school will prepare a virtual version of a graduation ceremony.  The 

format will follow the usual pattern, speeches, photographs, greetings, etc.  However, 

the contributions to the celebration will be recorded by video. The graduation will be 

streamed live for all to see on Zoom and on our social media pages at 10:00 am on 

Tuesday, June 30.  

The links to view the virtual graduation will be communicated before the event.  

 

It will indeed be a special ceremony.  We hope all members of the school community 

will make a point of viewing the celebration on Zoom and on our social media pages. 

 

 

Dr Bruce Gilbert, Head of School                            Atumo Gerald, Programme Coordinator            
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